Treasurers Report NARc AGM Apr 2017

Good evening

To save printing costs the accounts have been visible for the last few weeks on line and as
part of the newsletter If you wish for a copy a few copies are at the front.

As you can see on the screen an overview of the accounts . Just a few comments before |
answer any questions. As a note | have not received any questions prior to the meeting as
requested in the newsletter.

Firstly a note that the payment of the £620.17 which we have just made to the NARC 2016
nominated charity. This will be shown in the 2017 accounts.

Also not all of the School hire for 2016 is shown as | did not receive the invoices from the
school until mid January and our accounts run yearly Jan — Dec so again these will be
shown in 2017 accounts.

You can see again out main income came from Membership and Barford.

Again we have spent £1750 on club equipment which includes a new Icom IC-7300 which
was part funded by winning the RSGB club of the year. Also a new analyser and portable
HF antenna. All of which are part of our loan equipment.

Within the account are shown our loan items and assets.

Questions.

| would like thank the NARC auditors Mike G4DYC and Sarah 2E1GTE for auditing the
accounts and am please to announce that they are willing to stand again.



